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Thankful and 

Blessed 
 

Florida Service Dogs 

“Putting Paws in Action” 

November 8 we will have a special 

visit from Carol Christopherson of 

Florida Service Dogs.  We always 

look forward to Carol bringing her 

wonderful dogs and sharing about 

her organization with our students. 

Carol is a U.S. Army Veteran and 

her organization trains service dogs 

for military veterans who are 

suffering physical or psychological 

affects from their time serving our 

country. 

  From the Director’s Desk: 
Dear LCS Parents and Students, 

 

It’s hard to believe we are already in November and the 

holidays are just around the corner! With that in mind, it’s 

important that we help keep our students on track. Progress 

reports will be going out on 11/1 and 12/6, and Picture Day 

is scheduled for 11/7. Thanksgiving Break will begin on the 

25th, so we’ll be working to ensure that all student work is 

completed before the holiday. 

 

We have so much to be thankful for, and God has blessed 

us richly. Let’s continue to give thanks throughout the rest of 

the year. 1Chronicles 16:34  O give thanks unto the LORD; 

for he is good; for his mercy endureth for ever.  

 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Woods – Director   

Upcoming Events 

Nov.1: Progress Reports 

Nov. 7: Picture Day  

Nov. 8: Service Dogs Visit 

Nov.11: Veteran’s Day No School 

Nov. 20: D.E.A.R. 

Nov. 25-29: Thanksgiving Holiday No School 

Dec. 6: Progress Reports 

Dec. 12: Happy Birthday Jesus Party! 

Dec. 13: Half Day END OF 2ND QUARTER, pick up by 

11am 

Dec. 14-January 5: Christmas Break 

   
  

 B E A C O N  N O T E S   



 

 

 

 

Our students will be celebrating a festive 

afternoon of fun as we celebrate the Birth 

of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  We will 

have a Happy Birthday Jesus party with 

cake, games and refreshments during the 

afternoon hours. If you would like to 

donate candy or treats towards our 

Christmas bags, please send or drop off 

your donations by December 6th.  

Thursday 

December 12th 

 

  

 

 

Notes From the 

Teachers: 

We are now well into 

the 2nd quarter.  

Students are making 

great progress.  Please 

check your child’s 

planner daily for any 

messages from the 

teachers. 

The 1st Semester ends 

December 13th. 
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 Jackets: 

With cooler weather 

coming, remember 

only LCS jackets and 

sweatshirts are 

permitted in the 

building.  You may 

order long sleeve 

shirts, jackets, and 

sweatshirts from the 

office. We place 

orders at the end of 

each month. 

No hats or hoodies 

are permitted.  

 

 

      

 

Senior Spotlight 

Hello, my name is 

Kenny. Many know me 

as a simple kind of 

guy. My favorite things 

are hanging out with 

friends, playing video 

games, and 

experiencing new 

things. My plan after 

graduation is to 

become a concept 

artist. 

 

 


